








 

Grades 1-6  
 

Summer Blessing 
May you walk with God this Summer 
In whatever you do, wherever you go 

Walking with God means... 
Walking with honesty and with courage, 

Walking with love and respect 
And concern for the feelings of others 

May you talk to God this summer 
And every day and In every situation 

Talking with God means... 
Praying words of praise for the beauty of creation 

Saying prayers of thanks for friends and good times, 
Asking God's help in all your decisions 

Expressing sorrow when you have failed 
May you talk with God every day.  

Amen. 
 

CCD REGISTRATION 
REGISTRATION FOR RELIGIOUS 
EDUCATION, GRADES 1-8 IS PAST DUE! 
Registration packets were emailed home in 
April. Please read ALL of the registration 
materials as many of our programs have 

changed. We will not be accepting registration or 
reserving spaces by phone. Only completed registration 
forms, along with payment, will guarantee your space on 
a first come, first serve basis. Many of the classes are 
now full. You will be put on a waiting list for class and 
registered for Home Study if your class is closed. Please 
include a $40.00 late fee. 
 

HOME STUDY STUDENTS 
Home Study books are now ready for pick up in the 
Religious Education office located in the Parish 
Center. All online quizzes along with the book are 
due back by March 6 for grades 1-6. 
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CHAIR EXERCISE CLASS  
Tuesday Mornings 

from 10:00 am - 11:00 am 
 

The donation is $10.00.   
Eve St. John is the instructor. 

  
RELIGIOUS ITEMS  

If you are in need of a gift of rosaries, cards and 
even other religious items, please stop by the 
Religious Education Office in the Parish Center and 
see what is available.  All proceeds benefit the 
Sisters of Saint Joseph retirement community. 
 

COMMUNITY THRIFT SHOP  
You may not realize that every donation counts. 
God bless you for sharing your new or gently 
used items with us. All donations may be 
brought to the shed in the back of the parking 
lot. The key is at the Parish Center.  Every 
donation is a blessing to the Sisters of Saint 
Joseph Retirement community.   

SENIOR MINISTRY 

Confirmation Program 
CONFIRMATION REGISTRATION IS NOW PAST 
DUE!  All registrations after August 1st  will in-
cur a $50 late fee. Registration forms were 
emailed home to all eligible incoming 9th Grade 
families from our Religious Education Program & 
AMBS Graduates. If you have not yet registered 
your child, please do so as soon as possible. We do 
not accept registration over the phone—please re-
turn all completed forms and payment to the atten-
tion of Jennifer Fox, Confirmation Director.  

Any questions? - jfox@mbschurchnj.org 

Sisters of St. Joseph Mass Cards 
Sisters of St. Joseph Mass  
Cards are available in the  

Parish Center. 

ATTENTION ALL 7TH AND 8TH GRADERS! 
If you have registered for the Home Study program, 
and you have not yet begun to work, it is time to get 

started.  Your folders and books are available for pick 
up in the Religious Education Office in the Parish 

Center if you have not yet done so. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you registered for CLASS, please remember, 
classes start Tuesday evening, September 13, 2016 

from 7:00-8:30 pm in the MBS School. 
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The Holland Christian Home Foundation cordially 
invites you to celebrate the 121st Anniversary of the 
Holland Christian Home.  A dinner will be held 
Wednesday, September 21st at 6:00 pm. at the Tides 
Estate in North Haledon.Contact the Foundation at 973-
427-4087 for more information. 
 

Protecting Babies in the Womb 
God cares deeply for babies in the womb and their 
moms. Pro-life groups in the state are working 
together on the 20/20 Project to attain equal rights 
for babies in the womb. The first goal of the 
project is to pass the NJ Pain Capable Unborn 
Child Protection Act by the year 2020. This will 
ban abortion in NJ past 20 weeks post-
fertilization.   
 
Please join the effort by doing these three things: 
 1. Pray to end abortion. 
 2.  Contact your NJ State Senator and two     
          members of the Assembly and ask them to 
          support and co-sponsor the Pain Capable  
          Unborn Child Protection Act, A3452/S2026. Visit  
          njleg.state.nj.us to find your representatives. 
 3.  Attend the 20/20 Vision Conference on 
         October 1 to meet, pray, and be inspired by pro- 
          life leaders. Visit LikeUandMe.com for  
          information about the project and the registration  
          form. Advance registration is required. 
 
For more information on project and conference, 
please contact Maggie Sori at 
chemsori700@gmail.com or call 973– 238–1344. 

 
 

Grief to Grace Retreat 
 The Archdiocese will be conducting a Grief to Grace Retreat 
during the week of September 11-16, 2016. 
 Grief to Grace is a psychological and spiritual journey 
providing safety and support for anyone who has suffered 
degradation or violation through physical, emotional or sexual 
abuse or neglect. It is appropriate for those who have endured 
rape, incest, or other forms of traumatic violation in childhood, 
adolescence or as an adult. It is also suitable for those who 
have suffered abuse by a member of the clergy. This model of 
care provides therapy for the soul.  
 If you have any questions about the Grief to Grace Retreat, 
direct them to Cheryl Riley, Associate Director of the 
Archdiocesan Respect Life office at 973-497-4350. 
 
Support Group for Fathers Whose Children Have Died 
The Office of Family Life Ministries of the Archdiocese of 
Newark invites all grieving fathers to a morning of prayer, 
sharing, and discussion, away from societal expectations, in the 
hope it will provide a special place of understanding and 
healing.  The Support Group for Fathers Whose Children Have 
Died will meet on Saturday, September 17, 2016 at Notre 
Dame RC Church (in the Parish Center), 359 Central Avenue, 
North Caldwell at 10:00 am.  Pre-registration is requested.  
Please call the Office of Family Life Ministries at 973-497-4327 
for information. 
 
 

Catholic High School Entrance Exam (COOP) 
Attention families of 8th grade students wanting to attend 
Catholic High School in fall 2017. The Catholic High 
School entrance exam (COOP) will be given on Novem-
ber 11, 2016. Students need to register for this exam 
starting September 1 by going to www.coopexam.org, 
cal l ing 1-888-921-2667, or email ing sup-
port@coopexam.org.  In addition, the Catholic High 
Schools are holding their annual admissions fair called 
HS EXPO. At HS EXPO, parents and students can see 
many schools at once -- college fair style -- from 7:00 pm 
- 8:30pm on the following dates and places:  September 
26 -- Archdiocesan Center in Newark, September 28 --
  Visitation Academy in Paramus, September 29 -- Pri-
mary Prep/St. Aeden in Jersey City.  For directions and 
more information visit: Catholicschoolsnj.org/
Catholicschoolsnj.org or call 973-497-4258. 
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